
Diversity Coordinator Report: 

 

I attended the April’s Pool day at Norfolk State University, on April 4th, 

April Pools day is a day where the community comes together to learn about Aquatic safety, Sean 

Anderson from TAC ran the program we had over 125 kids and there parents, I did two interviews one for 

the Department of health and one for Diversity in swimming Web page. 

John Cruzat from USA Swimming (Diversity Coordinator) was also in attendance. 

Lessons were provided by the ARC and coach’s volunteers from TAC, the Coast Guard Aux, the 

Richmond Black divers (Scuba) and the Norfolk outdoor canoe club. 

It was a very well run program and if these kids continue we hope to see many of them oat meets in the 

future. 

 

I have been placed on the Diversity convention committee, we are charged with coming developing a 

program for the convention Diversity program. 

 

We will be having a Diversity Summit at Colorado Springs in April of Next year. 

 

Camps: No report  

 

Peter 


